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Club Information 

President:  Vic Welland 
Vice President:  Seth Nagy 
Treasurer: Don Bourdon 
Secretary: John Limbrunner 
Safety Officer: Ron Miller 
Field Marshall: Gary Pearson 
Assistant Field Marshall:  Ron Miller 
Intro Pilots: Seth Nagy, Vic Welland,  

        & Ron Miller 
Webmaster: Chris Roberts 

 

A Note From The President 
 

Prez Comments: 
This year is full of potential for CAM. We 

have the opportunity to fly more often, more 
planes, fly different planes, and invite more 
people to become interested in this hobby we 

are so passionate about.  
We have the chance to show someone how 
to build and create. This is a very rewarding 

experience for everyone involved in the 
process. It also promotes friendships that 
can last a long time. Our hobby is one that 

can be enjoyed by people of all ages and 
income brackets anymore. From incredibly 

inexpensive FFF and light electrics to the all 
out scale jobs there are models and building 
materials and techniques that will appeal to 

anyone willing to try. 
This month we have the chance to show off 
how great a group we are as a club by 

hosting the Polar Pylon race on the 29th. 
While last year’s race got snowed out the 
first race was well attended by racers from 

the far reaches of the state who all 
commented that they had a great time. In 
fact all the events we have held for the last 

few years have had great support from our 
club and people traveling surprising 
distances. In my conversations with them  

 

Next Meeting:  

The next club meeting is  

Tuesday, January, 18 @ 7 PM at the 

library. 

they continuously comment about how great 

a time they had.  
 
We all need reminders; club and AMA dues 

should be taken care of by now. If you have 
not, please renew your membership soon.  
 

If you are unable to attend the meeting and 
can help with the race on the 29th please 
give me a call or email. It looks like we are 

going to need at least 7 workers in addition 
to myself.  
 

Bring something to show off, or at least a 
funny story to share. 

 
Vic 

Meeting Agenda 

Caldwell Aero Modelers Agenda 

January 18, 2011 

Welcome Everyone 

Approve Meeting Agenda 

Approve December Minutes 

Approve New Member Applications 

Reports 

    Treasurer Report 

    Membership Report 

    Safety Report 



    Field Report 

    Intro Pilot Report 

Old Business  

New Business 

Announcements                         

Monthly Presentation -- TBD 

Adjourn until Feb 15 at the library 

Auction & Show-N-Tell -- TBD 

CAM Meeting Minutes 
 
CAM Meeting Minutes 

December 21, 2010 
 
Don Bourdon called the meeting to order at 

7:10 PM. 
  
Agenda/minutes approval - None 

  
New Member Applications - Sean Mc Garvey 
  

Reports - None 
  
Old Business - None 

  
New Business  
    Induction of new club officers. 

    Induction of new member - Sean Mc    
Garvey 
  

Announcements – Polar Pylon 1/29/11  
                         BARKS Swap Meet 1/8/11 

  
Next Meeting: Jan 18th at 5:30 PM at LHS 
Gym (Seth will confirm availability) else 7PM 

at the library 
  
Meeting Adjourned at 8:30 ish 

        
 

A little humor from around the patch: 

 
The student in his primary trainer was flying 
a solo cross-country. He lost his way and 

before he finally ran out of fuel he decided to 
put it down on a road. With hardly any cars 
on the road he managed to coast his aircraft 

into a gas station and said to the attendant, 
"Fill 'er up!" 
 

The attendant just looked at the pilot. 
 
"I bet you don't get too many airplanes 

asking for a refuel," said the pilot. 
 

The attendant replied "True, most pilots use 
that airport over there." 

Be safe - John  

 


